
20 May 2024
Urgent Message from the President re EGM
The Council and the Review Group are aware of some concern raised about the delayed delivery of the booklet with the Notice of Meeting and Report for the EGM and the resulting reduction in the time available to submit any amendments for receipt by the Secretary by 5pm on this Wednesday, 22nd May. 
The delay was caused by a deferred delivery service of An Post being used by the mailing house but which the Council was not advised about when we met on 8th May. Had we been aware of the quality of service delivery involved, we would have opted for first class mail to meet the target for delivery of 15 May. As you are aware, the Notice and Report have been on this website since 10 May.
In the circumstances that have arisen and, in an effort, to facilitate members insofar as is possible, we have decided to extend the deadline for receipt of any amendments until 5pm on this Friday, 24 May. This will give more time to branches and members to consider the document.
I trust members will find this satisfactory, and I look forward to meeting you at the EGM at 10.30am on 29 May in the Ashling Hotel.
Geraldine Burke Geary
President of RCPSA
